WOOSTER DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS

Nov 27

Attention students...a message from Mr. McCann.

For those students who signed up to take the ASVAB test this is a reminder that the test is tomorrow morning at 8:00 in
the small gym. You will be receiving a pass from me today to remind you as well. The test will start at 8:00 so please
arrive on time. If you have any questions, please let me know.

Nov 19- Nov 27

Worried about getting your senior photo taken in time to meet the yearbook deadline? The following is an
opportunity that may alleviate your worries.

Wooster’s official school photographer, Prestige Portraits, will be on campus all day, Wednesday, November 28 taking
senior photos. Appointments are every 15 minutes and must be scheduled in Mr. Baer’s room, C7. The cost for the
picture is $10 regular or $15 for a cap and gown photo. Photo fees are paid directly to the photographer at the time of
the photo. Signups are on a first come, first serve basis. Be sure to show up at your assigned time. Missed
appointments will be charged the $10 sitting fee.

If you have any questions, see Mr. Baer in room C7.

11-26- December 6

Are you 16 years or older? Have you ever wondered what it’s like to save 3 lives in only 30 minutes? Sign up to donate
blood this school years first blood drive, on December 5th and 6th!! Parent permission slip forms will be available in
G4 or with a leadership student when you sign up! Find the hero in you! And Sign up now!

Nov 27- Dec 3

Jostens will be here on Monday December 3 with your class rings, order forms for your graduation cap and gowns and
any other Jostens related matters.

Nov 27- Dec 6

It’s that time of year again! Spanish Club will host Holiday Lane on December 6th! As you know this year’s
theme is Marvel v DC. So this year, we are diving into comic books to design Christmas trees.

All clubs/groups/teams/ etc. are invited to “adopt” a tree to decorate based on our theme. The trees will go to
families or organizations who could use a little extra help this holiday season. It is a wonderful way for the Wooster
Colts to show their community support!

See Mrs. Arrowood for more information or stop by IA-1 for an application



